
 
 

 
 

Happy Juneteenth! 

SWIM LESSON ASSISTANTS NEEDED 

Swim lessons this summer are 2-week sessions daily at 9-10 a.m. and 10-11 a.m. If any 

of our youths aged 13+ years would like to assist our lifeguards, we have a program 

sponsored by the Coupeville Lions Club that pays these assistants $75 for the 2-week 

session. If anyone is interested, contact Dennis Egan 206-229-0632 or stop by the pool 

office and sign up. Adults are welcome to assist, as well. 

 

July 4th BBQ 

We will be holding our annual 4TH 0f July BBQ at the Admirals Cove Shelter from 1pm 

to 3pm on Monday, July 4th, in celebration of Independence Day.  We need a volunteer 

or two to grill the hamburgers, hotdogs and brats which are provided by the club along 

with fried chicken, buns, condiments, paper plates and utensils.  Please bring a side 

dish to share with others.  Dennis will be making his famous homemade ice cream and 

root beer. If you can volunteer, contact Mary at 425-761-6279. Hope to see you there.  

Grounds Committee 

The Grounds Committee Chair Marty Lull wants to get members together to cut the 

wood at the Clubhouse for use in the fire pits. He needs people to cut up the logs that 

have chainsaws. Then he needs folks to move it by the shed. If you are interested, 

please contact Marty at 206-724-2266. Help would be much appreciated. 
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